
november 
q Civic Club Meeting 

7p.m. 
Garden Oaks Baptist Church 
3206 N. Shepherd 

Guest speaker, Heidi Sheesley, 
Treesearch Farms, will give a slide 
presentation discussing trees and 
shrubs chosen for GO Esplanade 
Project. (The W 4.3rd Sidewalk Issue 
will also be discussed.) 

12 1998 Home & Garden 
Tour Meeting 
7p.m. 
907W. 42nd 

Many volunteers needed. If interested 
in helping out, please come to this 
very important meeting. NO December 
meeting because of the holidays! 

I <"'l Garden Club Meeting 
lJ 6:30p.m. 

855 W. 43rd 
Topic: SHOW & TELL. Bring a plant 
from your garden and members will try 
to figure out what it is. Be prepared to 
discuss your plant! 

LOOK! 
1998 Garden Oaks 

Home & Garden Tour 
' ESPECIALLY . 

needs a volunteer to chair the 
Publicity/Public Relations 

Committee! 
Call Judi Morawski , Chair (713) 956-8911 

or Laura Morgan, Co-Chair (713) 694-1919 

Circulation 1550 

Garden Oaks 
A publication of the Garden Oaks Civic Club 

November 1997 Volume 20, No. 11 

Nominating Committee Seeks Volunteers for 
GOCC Positions 

The Nominating Committee, consisting of Ed de Alba. Terry 
Jeanes and Tom Stell, is seeking a few good volunteers to serve as 1998 
officers for the Garden Oaks Civic Club. Terms begin January 1 and end 
on December 31, 1998. The slate of officers will be presented for mem­
bership approval at the November 4th Civic Club meeting, to be geld at 
7 p.m .. Garden Oaks Baptist Church. 

Anyone interested in running for a position must be a dues 
paying member of the Civic Club. Other duties and responsibilities for 
each position are as follows: 

President - the principal executive officer, who supervises and controls 
all business & affairs of the Civic Club. Presides at monthly meetings of 
the members and Board of Directors. Signs. with the Secretary, any 
deeds, mortgages, bonds, contracts, correspondence, etc. Visible repre­
sentative for any scheduled special events sponsored by the Civic Club. 
Fields phone calls from residents. Writes a monthly column for the 
Garden Oaks Gazette. Time spent/month fulfilling duties: 4 - 8 hours. 

Vice President, Membership - in the absence of President will perform 
duties of the President. Responsible for the recruitment of new members 
and keeping records of new members. Monitors sign-in process at 
monthly meetings. Performs other duties as assigned by the President 
or Board of Directors. Time spent/month fulfilling duties: 4 - 6 hours. 

Vice President, Gazette Editor - Responsible for the publication of the 
Gazette, membership monthly newsletter. Time spent per month fulfill­
ing duties: 8 - 10 hours. 

Treasurer - Responsible for all funds and securities. Receives and give 
receipts for monies due and payable. Deposits all monies. Gives monthly 
Treasurer's Report at Civic Club meetings. Time spent/month fulfilling 
duties: 4 - 6 hours. 

Secretary - Keeps the minutes of the monthly meetings of the members 
(to be published in the Gazette) and of the Board of Directors in one or 
.more books provided for that purpose. Gives all notices in accordance 
with the provisions of the bylaws. Custodian of the Civic Club records 
and the seal. Time spent per month fulfilling duties: 4 - 6 hours. 

As you can seen, the time spent on each of these positions per 
month is very minimal. If you are interested in serving as an officer of 
the Civic Club or if you have further questions. please feel free to call 
the current officers (names and phone numbers located in back of the 
Gazette) or the Nominating Committee: Terry Jeanes, 680-8550; Ed de 
Alba, 694-5934; or Tom Stell, 850- 1440. 
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New Construction 

~ 
Custom Remodeling 
Renovations 
Lots/Build-to-Suit 

See Our Work At: 
• 729 W. 39th St. • 701 Garden Oaks Blvd. 
• 705 W. 39th St. • 4232 Apollo 
• 718 W. 41st St. • 855 Azalea 
• 721 W. 41st St. • 829 Lamonte 
• 818 W. 41st St. • 738 Sue Barnett 
• 862 W. 41st. St. • 761 Sue Barnett 
• 717 W. 42nd St. • 954 Gardenia 
• 718 W. 42nd St. • 802 Arlington 
• 847 W. 42nd St. • 131 S Corlandt 

HARRY JAMES BUILDING & DESIGN 
(713) 523-5070 

Hand-Crafting Houston's 
Finest Jewelry 

For Over 2 Decades 

fbifiie, '4 
HAND CRAFTED FINE JEWELRY 

A Full Service Jeweler 

1900 N. Loop West #640 
682-1966 

Garden Oaks Resident 
For all your 

Printing & Bookbinding 

($)J 
Needs 

O.D.'s Printing 

Neighbor helping neighbor 

Oscar D. Ochoa 
Owner 

8924 Emmott Road 
896-0052 

Printer of our Gazette 

1~ 
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President•s Message 
by Bennett Bartlett, 1997 Civic Club President 

Elections, Elections. Tuesday, 
November 4th is Election Day. GO 
VOTE! Then come to the civic club 
meeting and help us elect the new 
civic club officers. We will have a 
new mayor and a new District A 
representative. This will be an 
important year for our civic club to 
reassert its presence as a political 
force. Those interested in running 
for a slot on the civic club, are 
asked to contact the members of 
the Nominating Committee, Terry 
Jeanes, 680-8550; Ed de Alba, 
694-5934; or Tom Stell, 850-1440. 
Our DRU Officers. The officers who 
represent the "beat" encompassing 
Garden Oaks have had various 
complications arise on the eve­
nings when they were scheduled to 
speak to us. They are going to try 
again, so with any luck they will 
be at our November meeting. 
Eleemosynary Efforts. I am con­
cerned with a trend taken by the 
civic club at the last meeting 
(admittedly because of my own 
efforts) and I want to look at it 
before we continue. 

A year or two ago, parents 
from Garden Oaks decided that 
our local elementary school should 
have a science lab. In collaboration 
with the school, they set about to 
design, build, and then donate a 
science "Exploritorium" to Garden 
Oaks Elementary. In an effort to 
raise funds, they approached 
various groups and potential 
corporate sponsors, including our 
civic club. Our civic club voted to 
give $1,000 to the project. 

Last spring, the Home Tour 
committee found itself perilously 
low on volunteers only a week 
before the Home Tour. The com­
mittee contacted the Board of 
"Friends of Montessori" (FOM) - a 
nonprofit organization that raises 
funds to help support a state­
approved Montessori program at 
Garden Oaks Elementary - and 
offered 20% of the profits from the 
Home Tour to FOM if they could 
come up with volunteers. FOM 
came through. The donation 
required civic club approval. When 
it was moved that we donate the 
20% to FOM to reward their 

efforts, someone suggested that we 
give 10% to FOM and 10% to 
Garden Oaks Elementary. A 
motion to that effect passed, and 
while I applaud the spirit of egali­
tarianism, I found the idea of an 
unsolicited, unrestricted, chari­
table donation disquieting as a 
precedent for our civic club. 

This past meeting, we 
followed that precedent. In re­
sponse to a solicitation from St. 
Rose of Lima Elementary, we voted 
to donate an equivalent of 10% to 
that school. This vote troubles me. 
Let me first say that I know at 
least two children at that school, 
and I am particularly fond of them. 
I suspect that many other children 
from Garden Oaks also attend St. 
Rose. Nevertheless, it is a private, 
sectarian institution. The majority 
of the school's students probably 
are not from Garden Oaks; the 
majority of the students at Garden 
Oaks Elementary are. St. Rose 
does not have to take Garden 
Oaks area children, Garden Oaks 
Elementary does. If St. Rose needs 
additional funds, it can raise 
tuition. Garden Oaks is at the 
mercy of community-approved tax 
increases (or lack thereojJ and the 
HISD bureaucracy. Others have 
questioned (to me at least) where 
this trends ends. There are Meth­
odist and Baptist day care pro­
grams in Garden Oaks that take 
many of our children. They, too, 
are short of funds. 

Our eleemosynary (fancy 
word for "charitable" I used just to get 
your attention) spirit is good. We 
voted to help a school in need, 
and I'm proud of our actions. I do 
suggest, however, that in the future 
we consider a set of guidelines, or at 
least a process for considering 
donations. See you November 4th. 

goes to 
Mike Vigliani 

1586 Sue Barnett 
Congratulations! 
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Garden Oaks Civic Club Minutes 
by Andrea Spiering, Secretary & Bennett Bartlett, President 

Bennett opened the meeting at 7:05 p.m. on Tuesday, October 
7th. Officers in attendance: Bennett Bartlett, Craig Lee, Sheila Briones. 
Business section of meeting was shortened to allow candidates for 
District A seat to speak; no candidates are endorsed by this civic club. 

Committee Reports 
Board of GOCC. Bennett noted that the Board of Directors (officers) 
would hold a final meeting before the end of term. Ideas welcomed. 
Treasurer. No report given. It was noted that we have about $135 to­
wards the $500 Jeanes' beautification challenge. 
GO Caroling. Tom Stell announced that the group selected Tina Sabuco 
as coordinator. Soliciting volunteers. Caroling is done door-to-door in 
December seeking predominately baby goods; diapers, formula, wet 
wipes, etc., for charity nursery. 
Home & Garden Tour 1998. Judi Morawski will head the 1998 Garden 
Oaks Home & Garden Tour Committee. Next meeting date is Wednes­
day, October 15th. Committee looking for volunteers. 
Citizens on Patrol. Carl Waters announced that crime was down. Addi­
tionally, with help of the DRU, the people who were stealing mail in our 
neighborhood (and several others) were recently apprehended in a hotel 
room. They were a Nigerian group apparently looking for credit cards. 
Garden Club. Next meeting scheduled October 9th at Smith & Hawken. 
Beautification. Contract with the city is official, and we will be receiving 
$4,999 for the Esplanade Project. The Beautification Committee won 
one of the Houston Proud Partners awards given by the Mayor's office 
for the Esplanade project. Given only one free ticket to the award's 
luncheon, but a representative from the mayor's office was in atten­
dance and offered to provide a second free ticket so that both de Alba's, 
committee chairs, could attend. Pictures of the esplanade project will be 
prominently displayed at the awards luncheon. 

New Business 
Exxon. Bennett reported on the meeting between Exxon representatives 
(4). officers of the civic club (4). and two members of the board of trust­
ees. Exxon stated that they WILL NOT sell alcoholic beverages, but 
WOULD NOT sign a letter to that effect. The belief (under the recommen­
dation of lawyer members and.friends) is that Exxon would not risk 
violating our deed restrictions. No fast food drive-thru window is 
planned. Exxon financially committed to joining both the civic club and 
the Section One Constable Program. 

Old Business 
Mayoral Candidates Forum. Terry Jeanes announced that the Forum, 
co-sponsored by GO Civic Club, will be held October 20 in the Garden 
Oaks Baptist Church. Editor of The Leader will be the moderator. 
Nominating Committee. Terry Jeanes, Ed de Alba and Tom Stell will 
serve on Nominating Committee. A slate of candidates will be presented 
at November civic club meeting. 
St. Rose of Lima School. Bennett read excerpts from a letter from St. 
Rose requesting a donation toward their science program. A motion was 
passed to donate $838 to St. Rose for scientific equipment, matching the 
recent gift to Garden Oaks Montessori Program. In return, the civic club 
expects help from St. Rose parents on the 1998 Home Tour. 
Meeting adjourned at 7:40 p.m. Refreshments provided by Terry Jeanes. 
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Since 1913 
Houston's Finest 

Speciality Department Store 
"in the Heights" 

Kap/,an:d ·Ben Hur 
Mon-Sat 
9:30-5:30 

_,_ -

2125 Yale 
861-2121 

HOUSTON 
FIREFIGHTER 

Seeking Lawn Care Work 
DEPENDABLE•REASONABLE 
COMMERCIAL • RESIDENTIAL 

Since 1982 

D.J.'s LAWN CARE 
699-0314 

0 Message from 0 
St. Rose of Lima School 

We would like to extend our 
sincere thanks to the Garden Oaks 
Civic Club. Your donation to our 
science program is greatly appreci­
ated! In times of budget crunches, it 
is wonderful! to know you have 
neighbors and families willing to 
support children and their education. 

We hope to keep you 
informed on events, and look forward 
to closer ties with our neighbors. See 
you at the 1998 Home & Garden 
Tour! 



... A BANK YOU'LL REALLY LIKE 

(~ Central Bank p S~ ~ Stcu f956 

LOCALLY OWNED • INDEPENDENT 

COMMUNITY BANK 

5013 N. Shepherd 
(713) 691-2343 

sk 
· ~ 

ro1c 

s 
,~ 

~'\\ Custom Window Treatments 
~ 
~ Valances, Draperies, Sheers, 
~ Duvets, and more, plus all It Hunter Douglas products 
iii!!! li)) Window treatment design, 

~~~~~ fabrics, labor and installation. 

~) For a free estimate, call SK 
Designs at 713-697-4110. 

LUIS NAVARRO 

PAINTING & WALL PAPER 
General Repairs 

Phone: 713-695-6596 
713-695-8912 

Pager:713-866-1773 
Fax: 713-695-3500 

Full Service Lawn Maintenance 
and 

Landscape Design 

DAVID BARTULA 

688-4244 

Commercial Residential 

Beautification Projects Move Forward 
by Brenda de Alba, Beautification Committee 

The contract with the city finally has all the required signatures. 
Our big esplanade planting day is scheduled for Oct. 18, 9 a.m., so we'll 
update you with details in the December Gazette. Heidi Sheesley of 
Treesearch Farms will be at the November civic club meeting to give a 
slide presentation, and to discuss the trees and shrubs which were 
chosen for the esplanade. Heidi is one of the most knowledgeable ex­
perts in the Houston area on native plant varieties, so come ready to 
learn and ask questions. You'll receive valuable information to apply to 
your home landscape. 

Don't forget the Terry Jeanes $500 Beautification Challenge! We've 
received $135 so far towards the challenge. If you'd like to contribute, 
please mail a check (made out to the Garden Oaks Civic Club) to Brenda 
de Alba, 858 LaMonte, 77018. 

Thanks to the following neighbors for their recent donations to the 
project: Section 1: Joanna and Chris Nicolaou donated a tree in memory 
of Elena Semander and two shrubs in honor of Sara & Matthew. 
Section 3: Gail and David Bell donated a Star Magnolia tree in memory 
of Gail's Mississippi relatives. Mississippi's state tree is the magnolia. 
Section 5: Clare and Craig Bell donated a shrub in memory of Virginia 
"Ginny" Bell. 

~------------------------, 
I Donate a tree or shrub for the Esplanade Project! I 
I Name(s): I 

I 
Address: I 
Amount Enclosed: _ ____ _ _ 

I Check one: Tree $50 ( ) Number = __ I 
I Shrub $10 ( ) Number =__ I 
I Memorial to: I 
I Make checks payable to: I 
I Garden Oaks Civic Club I 
L Mail to: Brenda de Alba, 858 LaMonte, Hous:, TX 770~ 694-593~ _______ _J 

Stolen Property ALERT 
by Ana de la Fuente-Herrera, 
Section 1 & 1 A Constable 

I was informed by resi­
dents that several people have had 
property stolen from porches, open 
garages and unlocked tool sheds. 
Lawn furniture, garden equip­
ment, toys and plants should be 
secured to stop making them so 
easily accessible. 

Remember: close your garage 
doors and lock your sheds. 
Thieves don't hesitate when steal­
ing anything in their view. 

Vandals Strike Gazebo Park!! 

Our swing in the Gazebo 
Park at Sue Barnett and W. 42nd 
has been stolen!! This wonderful 
swing was built of treated lumber 
and installed in the park more 
than nine years ago by Kenny 
Foyt, a former Section 3 resident. 

Is there a carpenter in the 
neighborhood willing to build a 
sturdy replacement swing out of 
treated lumber for the park? The 
Beautification Committee will 
reimburse the cost of all materials. 

Please contact Brenda or Ed 
de Alba at 694-5934 if you are 
interested or if you have any 
information regarding the theft of 
our swing. 
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D~--. Tip Leads to Arrest of Mail Thieves mJ by Carl Waters, Jr., GO-COP 

GO-COP would like to 
congratulate the HPD Differential 
Response Team (ORT). Their 
actions lead up to the arrest of 
three individuals who were steal­
ing from mail trucks in the neigh­
borhood and around the city. 
According to HPD North Division 
Commander Captain Jeny 
DeFoor, the information obtained 
by the ORT was so hot that HPD 
and postal inspectors were able to 
raid the gang's hotel room while 
they were still sorting through the 
trays of stolen mail. If you are 
missing any expected packages, 
renewed credit cards or other 
mail, contact the postal service as 
they are still trying find all the 
victims. 

I continue to receive com­
plaints from residents regarding 
speeders. A recent complaint came 
from a Section 4 resident who was 
pushing her two-week old child in 
her stroller in the area of Althea 
and W. 41 st. A speeding red car 
almost ran them down as the car 
shot through the curve going 
westbound on Althea from W. 
4lst. The driver was identified as 
a young male with short hair, 

possibly Hispanic, with several 
occupants in back of the car. 
If you know someone fitting this 
description please ask them to 
slow down in our neighborhood. 

As it has around the city, 
crime in Garden Oaks is on the 
decline. For August there was only 
one crime reported to HPD, an 
auto theft occurring on August 26 
at 9:00 p.m. in the 900 block of 
W. 4lst. One resident in the 800 
block of W. 42nd stopped a man 
from stealing three bicycles from 
her back yard. The potential thief 
was driving a brown and white 
pick-up truck. Once confronted, 
the man left. 

In August, GO-COP patrollers 
and bases logged a total of 82.25 
hours. This month the spotlight 
shines on a husband and wife 
team. Dennis and Cathy Spar. The 
Spars have been patrolling since 
1992, and each have accumulated 
153 hours of patrol time. The 
Spars recently took a sabbatical 
from the patrol program to remodel 
their home, and we can't wait until 
they are back on the streets patrol­
ling. Thank you both for your 
outstanding efforts keeping Gar­
den Oaks safe. 

1998 Home & Garden Tour Committee Announces Date 
by Judi Morawski, 1998 Home & Garden Tour Chair 

The Garden Oaks Home & Garden Tour Committee is getting an 
early start on the 1998 tour scheduled for Sunday. May 17. The 1997 
tour was a huge success, raising over $8,000 to benefit the community. 
Proceeds were allocated to school programs, beautification projects and 
the civic club general fund. 

Your help is needed to make 1998 an even greater success. 
Home and garden selections are in progress. If you are interested in 
being on the home and garden tour or if you'd like to recommend a 
home or garden, call Judi Morawski at (713) 461 -7000, ext. 3116 (days). 
or (713) 956-8911 (evenings). 

Many· of last year's committee members will be serving again this 
year. but' we need additional volunteers for both planning and execution 
of the event. Call Judi Morawski if you'd like to help or know someone 
who might be interested. Next committee meeting is at 7:00 p.m. on 
Wednesday, November 12th at 907 W. 42nd Street. There will NOT be a 
December meeting. Meetings resume January 1998. 

Pages 

City Considers 
Sidewalks on 43rd 

The City of Houston is 
considering putting 
sidewalks on W. 43rd, 
between S. Shepherd and 
Ella. The City would like 
to hear from residents on 
W. 43rd regarding this 
issue. Residents are urged 
to drop Bennett Bartlett, 
GO Civic Club President. 
a note voicing their opinion. 
Address is: 511 W. 34th, 
Houston, Texas, 77018. 
The Sidewalk Issue will 
also be discussed at the 
November 4th Civic Club 
Meeting, held at GO Baptist 
Church. 7 p.m. 

The Gazette is 
the official publication 
of the Garden Oaks 
Civic Club and is 
published on a 
monthly basis. 
Submission dead­

line is the sixth of each month 
for the following month. Submit 
articles to: 

Sheila Briones, Editor 
Garden Oaks Gazette 

3202 112 Lawrence 
Houston, Texas 77018 

(713) 861-8091 



Feel free to post on refrigerator or in a consptcuous place! 

Happy Thanksgiving! 
~---\S..-1~ ~ ~ _,----
-~~.;::~""'l.,,.,;:---.::::::::: 

21 31 41 5 I 61 71 
Civic Club Mtg. 

7p.m. I I Gazette Garden Oaks 
Deadline Baptist Church 

Election Day 

91 lol 11 I 12 131 14 1 
1998 Garden Club 

Meeting 

Veterans Day I Home & Garden 855 W. 43rd 
6:30 p.m. 

Tour Meeting 
7p.m. 

• Curbside 907 W. 42nd 
Recycling 

16 17 18 19 20 I 211 
Heavy PIP Meeting 
Trash 

Pick-up 

23 241 25 26 27 28 
St. Rose Thanksgiving ~' HISD Holiday 

Grandparent's Day (Thanksgiving Break) Day 
Curbside Recycling 

30 

HISD I HISD 
Holiday Holiday 

(Thanksgiving Break) (Thanksgiving Break) 

Remember: 
Don't forget to cast your vote on 

Tuesday, November 4th! 

8 

15 

22 

29 

1997 Garden Oaks Civic Club 
P.O. Box 10273, Houston, Tx., 77206 

President: 
Bennett Bartlett, 511 W. 33rd, 861-2155 

Vice President, Membership: • o.'~ Craig Lee, 212 W. 34th, 802-0 ~e~\.e '.\~,v 
Second Vice President 
Sheila Briones, 320 
Gazette Co-Edit 

. ~\.e 4'.'0 Cl ~e 
e ~ "C!J~~ c'- • 

• o~ 'l>'f. 'l>~ $ co~'-~ ~\.'-ee·o. 
\\ ~ ~..4'~<.) .(\Ce{' c,O~~,~/:Jbltj ~'\) 

t;;,e o'' .~Q, 'O<?) .. 'O~ Carol Smith, 335 
Gazette Advertis 
Susan Kostelecky, 

Treasurer: 

c'~'O '.\~~~ ... ~-a., 'O'O~ r;.o.'\) ~o~ o,e r ~e'!:>' ~'\:>*" 
<.;,,O. 'le~ ~\,fQ 

Ray Housley, 407 W. 34! 
"\ e{\'\ A\. ~\.e 

"\O' .. 

Secretary: 
Andrea Spiering, 319 W. 34th-;-862-6138 

Committee Chairs 
Beautification: Ed & Brenda de Alba, 694-5934 

Citizens-on-Patrol: Carl Waters, Jr., 864-1992 

Constable Program: Bennett Bartlett, 861-2155 (Temporary) 

Education Liaison: Denise Epstein, 869-0128 

Garden Club: Janice Walden, 869-6534 

Gazette Hand Delivery: Brenda de Alba, 694-5934 

1998 Home & Garden Tour: Judi Morawski, 956-8911 

Hospitality & Refreshments: Terry Jeanes, 680-8550 

Neighborhood Traffic Program: Marc Roberts, 861-8512 

Programs: Terry Jeanes, 680-8550 

Board of Trustees 
Section 1: Ed de Alba, 694-5934; Rod Walker, 868-2469 

Section 2: James Doyle, 694-4134; Tim Pagel, 692-7431; 
President: Susan McMillian, 695-8245 

Section 3: Cheryl Cohorn, 692-4904; Bill Hudson, 694-
1330; Architectural Review Chairman: Herb Kellner, 
692-2776 

Section 4: Megan Berry Barlow, 681-1880; Richard 
Broad, 957-8075 

Section 5: Kirk Dice, 694-2247 



The Health Fair 

Garden Oaks Elementary 

November 8th 10:30 AM until 2:30PM 

Free! 

Have your cholesterol checked. 

Free diagnosis of glucose levels. 

Want to double check your blood pressure? 

Have a question about immunizations? 

All this and more provided FREE by: 

Families Count The Northwest Health Clinic 

The Houston Health Clinic The Houston Health Department 

Outreach Service Texas A&M Agricultural Extension Service 

American Plasma Northwest YMCA Life Gift 

Northwest Memorial Hospital 

and 

The Garden Oaks Elementary Health Service 

Other Health Fairs Provided By Northwest Memorial Hospital 

October 25th IO:OOAM-1:00 PM 

8th Avenue Elementary in the Heights 

December 6th Time to be announced 

Iglesia Bautista - Timbergrove 

The Garden Oaks PTA and The Friends of Montesorri ask that you 

support the area businesses that support our school! 

Thanks, gH 



Saturday 

November 8th 10:30 AM until 2:30 PM 

The Garden Oaks Elementary PTA 

Presents 

The Annual Fall Festival 

901 Sue Barnett 

Games 

Booths Contests 

Prizes 

Food 

Face Painting and Much, Much More ... 

2:00 in the Cafeteria 

The Auction 

Hosted by Haute Groceries own Rick Englert 

Items Include: 

An Aeros VIP package for 4 Original Paintings 

A 486 Computer with Pentium Processor, keyboard & monitor 

A Houston Rockets poster signed by Rudy T 

Coupons for area restaurants, stores and shops 

Plants, games and especially, original items from the classes and 

teachers! 

Don't miss this once a year event. 

As always, all proceeds are used exclusively for the classes. 

Garden Oaks Elementary "Best in the Northwest" 

(See back of page for more) 



Eight Reasons Why Seniors Love 
Haute Groceries 

3468 Ella 



Rick Englert's Haute Groceries 
Gourmet dinners expertly prepared 

and ready for you to take home! 

3468 Ella between 34th and the railroad tracks 

Look for our weekly menu in the Leader! 

Let Haute Groceries help with your Thanksgiving dinner. 
What would you like for us to prepare for you? 

Roasted/ Smoked or Fried Turkey 
Mashed Potatoes and Giblet Gravy 

Traditional Cornbread Stuffing 
Apple/Walnut Stuffing 

Sage/Onion/Pecan Stuffing 
Green Bean Almondine 

Corn Pudding 
Cauliflower au Cratin 

Sweet Potato Casserole with Pecans and Marshmallows 
Cranberry Sauce 

Mushroom Caps with Green Peas 
Dinner Rolls 

To accommodate our dedicated, hard working teachers 
we have new extended hours starting November 1 ! 

Monday - Friday 
Place your orders by 2:00 p.m. 

But if it's late afternoon and you're hungry, give us a call anyway. 

D i rec t order·: 
Main menu: 
Faxed menu: 
Office: 

Pick up your dinners between 

3:00 - 8:00 p.m. 

713-267-0703 
713-267-0701 
713-914-5074 
713-682-6320 



Use envelope inserted into this Gazette and mail form to: Craig Lee, 212 W. 34th, Houston, Texas 77018 

Garden Oaks Civic Club Membership Form 
Annual Dues (January 1-December 31): 

Business $25 Household $10__ Senior Citizen $5 __ 

Name(s)=--~----.,"---~-------------

Address:---------------- Phone: ____ _ 

Children/birthdates: -------------------

Section# __ Paying Dues for: 19 __ 



Bagels •!• Muffins •!• Kolaches 
Donuts •!• Croissants 

Tacos •!• Breakfast $2. 99 

Soup •!• Salads •!• Sandwiches 
Baked Potatoes 

Frozen Yogurt•!• Smoothies I~ . ·:ss 
Cappuccino ~~~~~ 

3452 Ella (1 Block north of 34th St.) 
6v1SA) [E 713-263-1112 Fax: 713-263-1113 

OPEN: Mon.-Fri. 6:30 am-3 pm Sat. 7 am-1 pm 



TOTAL WEIGHT LOSS. 
TOTAL NUTRITION. 

TOTAL EASE. 
TOTALLY GUARANTEED! 

FREE SAMPLES! 
100% NATURAL, DOCTOR RECOMMENDED 

DRS. WEIGHT LOSS HOTLINE: (801) 350-9772 

TO ORDER OUR PRODUCTS THAT WORK 
LIKE MAGIC CALL TODAY! 

Independent Herbalif e Distributor 
Brian Sherwood 

Special 
Offer! 

Call: (713) 681-4674 

10°/o off First Time Orders 
Off er expires November 15, 1997 ! 


